
WHAT DOES THIS MEAN FOR YOU?
You will notice some changes in how the new system is used:

● Enhanced login security via email using Microsoft Entra ID
● An improved and more intuitive user interface that helps increase efficiency

FARMALOGG INTRODUCES NEW SYSTEM

WHAT IS HAPPENING?
Farmalogg is currently developing a new cloud-based system to replace its current system.
As today, the system will be used for:

● Registration of new products
● Registration of product codes
● Uploading of batch certificates

WHY IS IT HAPPENING?
The goal of the new system is to provide you, as a customer, with:

● A more modern and user-friendly interface
● A simpler and more intuitive user experience
● Greater flexibility to meet future needs

WHEN IS IT HAPPENING?
● The new system will be launched during the first quarter of 2026
● The current system will remain available until the transition takes place
● Information about login and use of the new system will be shared well in advance
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